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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back and Happy New Year. 
 

As you maybe aware, we are relaunching our Healthy Eating and Exercise initiative as we all know that this is so 

important for every child. We would like to invite you to a Zoom meeting led by Mr. Evans and the senior leadership team 
when we will present the latest information on school dinners and packed lunches and share our strategies for increasing 

physical activity for all children.. The meeting will take place on Tuesday 18th January 5:00pm-6:00pm. With your 
help, we hope to be able to work together to improve the health and well-being of our children. 

 

Topic: Healthy Eating Meeting 

Time: Jan 18, 2022 05:00 PM London 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87361703030?pwd=cEJnMnBYbnljUkwzTGZvcDFpdFZWUT09 

Meeting ID: 873 6170 3030 

Passcode: 77Vc5X 

 

We would also like to invite you to another Zoom meeting on behaviour. During this meeting, we will be exploring our 
unique behaviour policy and explaining how this is implemented in each key stage. This meeting will by lead by Mrs. 

Galloway and the senior leadership team. This meeting will take place on Tuesday 25th January: 5:00 - 6:00 p.m. 

 

Topic: Behaviour Meeting for Parents 

Time: Jan 25, 2022 05:00 PM London 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82375974047?pwd=YzgzTVRxd2dyNndWSlhZS05RZi9QQT09 

Meeting ID: 823 7597 4047 

Passcode: 8ktEtW 

 

We do hope you can join us for these two very important meetings, as always, your input is invaluable and appreciated. 
Kind regards, 

 
Nicola McShane 

Senior Leadership Team 

 


